
In the wake of an unprecedented attack on the citizens of our nation on September 11, 
2001, the people of Marlboro came together to honor the memory of those who died and the 
crushing loss suffered by their loving families. We lost 14 of our residents that day.  

In tribute and memory, the Township of Marlboro dedicated a memorial and, through 
the efforts of Councilman Jeff Cantor, a US Army Reservist, was able to secure a 12 foot 
steel “I” beam recovered from the World Trade Center.  

We will never forget. The Marlboro Township 9-11 Memorial, located on Municipal 
property, visible from Wyncrest Road, was 
created as a place for solace and as a 
reminder of those we lost that day.   The 
Memorial is open to all every day, dawn to 
dusk, and easily accessible from the parking 
lot at the Recreation Center. 

Each year, we come together as a town 
to remember the lives of all who perished and 
the lasting impact this has had on our great 
nation.   

Over time, we maintain and improve 
this serene setting. Since the initial dedication 
the Township has added a tranquil fountain, 
seating, and foliage.  

  
As our world continues to face threats 

from those who do not honor the freedoms we 
share, take a moment to appreciate our way of 
life and the many opportunities this country 
affords us. Remember those who have 
suffered and how close to home these attacks 
on our freedoms have come. We invite you  
to visit the tranquil Marlboro Township 9-11 
Memorial for a quiet moment of reflection.  
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